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 From the Desk of the Grand Knight  

Worthy Brothers All: 

 

I want to start off this newsletter by thanking everyone for a great start on this 

fraternal year. There are many places that we are exceeding our expectations. The 

Officers and the general council is stepping up doing great things. 

 

We had one food drive by the Knights and one by the CCW that were a benefit for 

the food pantry. I want to thank all the Knights who helped with either or both of these 

drives. 

We had a very successful and fun Knights Christmas party. From the enjoyment of 

each others company to the entertainment (including Father Matt singing of Blue Christmas  

and his rendition of “My Way” as Richard Nixon. I’ve got the video. 

 

We have our ongoing Knights Shield still active, contact DGK Ernie at    

50chevypickup.com.  We are going to build a ramp for an elderly woman whose son is a 

knight and she may be a widow of a knight. Watch for more details. 

 

We have our pancake breakfast coming up January 9th.  We will begin serving Biscuits 

& Gravy for the first time since we have resumed the Breakfast. We also have a price hike 

for adults to $7.00, children are still $3.00. 

 

There will be an Officers Meeting in the hall on Thursday January 4th at 7:00 p.m.. All 

members are welcome. 

 

Our Membership meeting will be on Thursday January 11th at 7:00 p.m. Remember we 

are back at the hall unless something drastic happens. The Jackpot at this meeting is nearly 

200 points. Win the 50/50 and you get a chance to draw the joker for the points. 

 

Please remember the families who lost loved ones this year, including the Marchese’s, 

Cassidy’s, Swanson’s, Mc Namara’s, Mies, Robert’s, Manzolillo’s, Vetter”s, Deguire’s, 

Vaden’s and all those I have forgotten to mention. These families will be missing their loved 

ones. 

 

I would like to end by saying Merry Christmas to all my Brothers new and old to me. I 

hope we can enjoy each others company by helping each other, the Church, our community 

and what ever the Lord leads us to as a Council. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Columbian Year  2020-2021 Council Officers 
 
Chaplain Father Matt Mello frmatt@ladyofhope.org 
 
Grand Knight Roger Packard  rpackard3@yahoo.com 
Deputy Grand Knight Dr. Ernie Jackson 50chevypickup@gmail.com 
Financial Secretary John Hoag  jhoag1@cfl.rr.com  
Chancellor Vito Benedetto              vbenedetto65@aol.com 
Advocate Mike Mann  michaelmann1@att.net  
Warden Jim Garofalo              jgarofalo1366 @gmail.com                                                                                           
Treasurer Jacques Roch  jacdaytona@.com  
Recorder Pat Santovasi  PPSVKS@msn.com  
Lecturer Deacon Mike Pettit msp1044@bellsouth.net 
Outside Guard Bob Thomas  budstvservice@yahoo.com   
Inside Guard Jim Baskin                        jnmbaskin@gmail.com 
 
Three Year Trustee Tim Mell    tim@gmail.com   
Two Year Trustee  Ted Morrell  tedmkofc@gmail.com  
One Year Trustee Dave Dollieslager dpd02.aol.com   
 
Field Agent Stan Hetrick  stan.hetrick@kofc.org  
District #20 Deputy       Terrence Cassidy ddterrycassidy@gmail.com  

 

 

                 

 

                           

           Road clean up crew Ted Morrell, Mike Deguire, Roger Packard, Ray Zall and Jim Waggoner 

mailto:ddterrycassidy@gmail.com


 
1 James Annuziata 

1 Rich Burns 

2 Domingo Arocho 

5 Joseph Watson 

6 Clifford Allicott 

6 Steve Thumbeck 

8           Michael Peterson                                                                                                                                                     

9           Egon Gantner III 

10         Dominic Salamida 

12 Robert Pfister 

13 Robert Brock 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Please pray for our and distressed Brothers, parishioners, family members and caregivers 
Paul Hoffmann  Paige Mallard               Dottye Citro             Tom Mies                       Mike Pettit 
John O’Connor               Ralph Ameduri   Robert Lungi                 Vaden Family                Ed Kronseder                 
Micheal Langlli                Dave Roberts                 Christian Hawley           Michael Smatt                Mary Kliment 
Bob Baskin                      Jack Mastrorilli  Ronnie Santovasi Lorraine Cassidy Angella Gallager 

Rich Struder                           Bill Greene                            John Martens                      Howard Gowan                    Gayle Lentema                

Dave Donals                           Nicholas  Grusso                  Leighton Skeath                  BarbaraParziale                    Virginia McMurray                  

Phil  Cercelli                            Tom  Cercelli                        Jim Pascarelli 

 

14 Mike Miglioranzi                  

14 Jerry Segent 

16 Gerald Gronki 

17 James Kaspert 

17 Gerald Machuga 

18 Nicola Brunetti 

18 Robert Krelevich 

19 Eric Marsh 

20 Steve Martino 

21        Pierre Bovin  
 

 

21 John Reilly 

22 Nolan Archer 

23 Robert Dytkowski 

23 Chris Hadzewycz 

23         Ken Weaver  

24 Dominic Morales 

28 Edward Dailey 

28        Joseph Hochdoerfer  

29         Thad Chapman 

31  Pasquale Santovasi 

 

  

Please Check Out Our New Web 
Site: 
www.knights8086.com 
Like us on Facebook, Knights 8086 

     
    Knights of Columbus  

Our Lady of Hope 
Council 8086 

January Events 

1 & 2  Pass out prayer cards (family)       

1    Tootsie roll drive (community) 

4          Officers meeting in hall 

8 & 9    Holy Family Mass (family)   

8 & 9    Pass out baby bottles (life)  

9           Pancake breakfast 

11         General meeting in hall                    

22– 30      Novena prayer for life (life) 

 



 

Please Support Our 

Sponsors! 

            Of Duck Derby 

Ritchey Cadillac/Buick 

Mullinax Ford – (888) 349-1709 

New Smyrna Dodge/Jeep – (855) 258-1627 

Houligan’s Port Orange – (386) 322-3330 

One Hour Air Conditioning and Heating, Bryan Cox/Owner –   

(386) 868-3086 

If you haven’t emailed it, please bring your 

Monthly Activity Report to the Council Meeting, 

or file it on Knights8086.com. List all your volun-

teer hours for both you and your wife/family.  

Please send your email to eap-

bss77@gmail.com or John Hoag so that Tony 
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